
Girling Angling Society 
Website:-  GirlingAS.co.uk 

 

 

Committee Meeting held 13/12/2023 at the Plough Inn at Shirley 
 

Attendees;- FB, PF, BB, HP. 
Apologies;- Chairman Dave Mullins. 

 
 

 

Membership;-  

Currently we have 40 Full Members and 14 Associate members, that’s record 

membership and we believe the increase in membership is due to the superb 

condition of the fishery and allowing members living further afield to join.  

 

Fishery Access & Bank Clearing 

Eleven members helped over the season. We cleared the pegs early November 

following the floods, the River was in the fields again early December. 

 

December Balance Sheet   

The December Balance Sheet shows that Full Member Subscriptions Balanced and 

there was a small surplus from Fladbury Income. This means that for the first 

time there will be Club Prize Money available for the Winter League Series. 

 

Committee Resignations 

Brian Barton & H. Potter have both decided to leave the Committee at the end of 

2023, the Secretary visited the Chairman to discuss how to proceed.  

The Chairman thanked them both for their service and asked the Secretary to 

deal with the issue, the Secretary supplied acceptance Emails on the 23rd of 

November 2023 requesting that they both attend the final meeting of the year on 

the 13th December 2023. Brian & H attended the meeting. 

The Committee thanked H for his efforts over the last seven years. Brian has 

decided not to renew his membership next season, the Secretary had earlier 

emailed Brian asking him to reconsider, after much discussion Brian said he 

would think about it over Christmas. 

 

Committee Nominations  

Prior to the meeting the Treasurer & Secretary agreed to approach suitable 

candidates and to put a notice on the Website requesting Nominations. The list 

will close on the 17th of December and in line with the Society’s Constitution, only 

votes from members present at the AGM will be accepted. 

 

Committee Meetings next Season 

To enable Members from further afield to join the Committee we plan to hold 

quarterly Zoom meetings next season allowing all Full Members to consider 

joining the Committee.  

 

AGM Planning 

The Committee have decided to hold the AGM meeting more centrally to reach 

the many members residing locally to the river. We want as many members as 

possible to attend the meeting on Wednesday the 24th of January 2024. 

Venue TBD. 


